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Media Release 
 

 

From:  Michael Terry 
  Community Relations Specialist, 352-797-3608  
 
Re:  Missing Endangered Adult – Mitzi Marie Babb  
 
Date:  June 20, 2018 
 

 
The Hernando County Sheriff’s Office is seeking assistance from the public in locating 
Missing Endangered Adult, Mitzi Marie Babb W/F DOB/11-06-1974. 
 
Ms. Babb was last seen on Tuesday, 06-19-18, at 5 p.m. at her place of employment in 
Brooksville. Ms. Babb’s current whereabouts are unknown and there are concerns about her 
safety. 
 
Ms. Babb was entered into the NCIC/FCIC as a Missing Endangered Adult.  
 
Mitzi Babb’s physical description is as follows:  
Height – 5’2”  
Weight – 100  
Hair Color – Red 
Eye Color – Green 
 
If you have seen or know the current whereabouts of Mitzi Babb, please contact the 
Hernando County Sheriff’s at 352-754-6830. 
 

 
Mitzi Marie Babb 
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SHERIFF 

Al Nienhuis 



 

The Office of Sheriff: 

The Office of the Sheriff is established by the Florida Constitution. As a constitutional officer, the Sheriff has 

the exclusive authority to administer his or her agency and is responsible for preserving the peace 

throughout the entire county, carrying out the laws of the state, the orders of Florida courts, and the 

ordinances of the Board of County Commissioners. The Sheriff is the chief law enforcement and correctional 

officer of the county.  

Sheriff Al Nienhuis was initially appointed as the Sheriff of Hernando County by the Governor in January of 

2011.  He was then elected by the people of Hernando County in 2012, and remains accountable to them. 

 


